
Trustees Meeting for Vernon Grove Cemetery 

Wednesday April 15, 2015 

 

Meeting was called to order by Chairman Harry Shahnamian at 6:00 present were 

Maryann Fiske, Lyn Lovell, Jamie Luchini and Scott Vecchiolla. Absent was 

Ronald Gray. Minutes of the last meeting were read and accepted on a motion of 

Harry Shahnamian and seconded by Maryann Fiske. The bills were reviewed and 

signed.  

 

New Business: 

 

Election of Officers 

1.                          Motion was made by Maryann Fisk to elect Scott Vecchiolla as 

Chairman, Seconded by Jamie Luchini Unanimous 

2.                          Motion was made by Maryann Fiske to elect Lyn Lovell as 

Secretary, seconded by Harry Shahnamian Unanimous 

3.                          Motion by Maryann Fiske to elect Jamie Luchini as Vice 

Chairman, seconded by Harry Shahnamian Unanimous 

 

 

           Old Business: 

  

1.   Jamie reported that he had submitted two budgets for 2016. The Finance 

Committed accepted the budget that would have the men from Vernon 

Grove now take care of the North Purchase Cemetery. The men would go 

back to 40hrs per week.  

2. Discussion was held on purchase of new trailer and truck to be submitted 

to the fall Town Meeting. The truck was already on our Capital 

Improvement list. 

3. Discussion was held on what to do with old lawn mowers. 

 

New Business: 

1.      Send a letter to Bill Cavazza for his many years on the Board of 

Trustees. 

   

Meeting was adjourned at 6:40pm with the next meeting to be May 20, 2015 at 

6:00pm at Town Hall. 

 

 

 

   Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

   Lyn Lovell, Secretary 

 

 


